From: Herman Lehde

To: City Council
Subject: Resolution 401
Date: Friday, January 20, 2017 1:11:12 PM

Dear Council Members,

This resolution basically outlines the establishment of a Sanctuary City for the city of
"Shoreline".
How will this benefit our community?
You, as Shoreline Council members, are charged with the protection and security of our
community.
How will this resolution help?
Please remember that you will be held responsible for the increase in drug traffic, human
trafficking, such as is currently in Lake City, and crime which will only increase.
You are also charged with the enforcement of the law.
Will your resolution help?
In addition, you are charged with the management of the financial matters for the city. What
happens if your staff is wrong about the financial impact on the city with regards to grants and
financial incentives for the city?
Please devote your time and staff time to solving more important problems.
This resolution points out how "out of touch™ the council is.

Respectfully,
Citizen of Shoreline, Judith Lehde, 19627 27th Ave. N. W. Shoreline, WA 98177.
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